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November 1, 2018 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Subject:  Justification for requesting internal photos confidentiality 
 
Applicant: Redline Communications Inc. 
  Model: Ellipse 4G HP Band 4  

FCC ID: QC8-B4 
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
 
Redline Communications Inc. would like to request that internal photos and installation manual are 
held confidential and not available to public viewing.  
 
The Ellipse 4G HP Band 4, FCC ID: QC8-B4 will be sold to customers for highly confidential and 
secure industrial, military and public safety applications. We feel that this information is considered 
as sensitive and creates a vulnerability to customers deploying this product. 
 
The above identified documents contain technical data that are customarily guarded from the 
general public and competitors.  
 
This request for confidentiality is made pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d) and 0.459 of the FCC Rules. 
These sections authorize withholding from public inspection materials which would not 
customarily be released to the public.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Rod Cronin 
VP of Product Management and Integration  
Ph: 905.479.8344 x2377 
rcronin@rdlcom.com 
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